
A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden 

chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Leah Boulton, Mitchell Whalley, Henry Cox, Dominic      
Latham, Grace Noakes, Evelyn Mitchell, Bodhi Hayhurst, Reggie 

Casewell, Xander Wood, Kimberley Ward, Jessica Highes, Holly      
Derbyshire, Violet Matthews, Zayn Porter, Charlie Crutchley  

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school 
achievements: 

Harriet Stainthorp cut her hair and donated her hair to the 
Little Princess Trust 

Eleanor Martin passed stage 3 swimming  

Fletcher Harvey passed stage 3 swimming  

Website Updates 

New homework menu’s will be posted on the website by the 

end of next week 

ParentPay  

Please ensure your ParentPay account in credit, 

any debts over the £20 limit will result in loss of 

use of facilities. Our debt policy can be found 

on the school website.  

    Star of the week 
    

 Clever Caterpillars - Violet Matthews  

 Busy Bees - Poppy Shufflebotham 

 Terrific Tigers - Alanah McGregor  

 Perfect Panthers - Pippa Clulow  

 Learning Lions - Hallie Hopwood  

 Wise Owls - Georgina Murray 

 Super Squirrels - Mason Beresford 

 Brilliant Badgers - Jessica Hughes 

 Fantastic Foxes - Danny Ryder  

           Super Speller  

  Clever Caterpillars - Henry Boon 

 Busy Bees - Mia Stanway 

 Terrific Tigers - Bailey Hand 

    Perfect Panthers - Bailey-Ray Holmes 

 Learning Lions -  Majka Kulbida 

 Wise Owls - Scarlett Adey 

 Super Squirrels - Amelia Luinen 

 Brilliant Badgers - Layla-May Hughes 

 Fantastic Foxes - Cora Lancaster  

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Oliver Hawthorne  

 Busy Bees - Imogen Hazell   

 Terrific Tigers - Joseph Pedley  

  Perfect Panthers - Archie Critchlow  

 Learning Lions - Elora Dawson 

 Wise Owls - Libby Tinsley  

 Super Squirrels - Imogem Karabulut 

 Brilliant Badgers - Poppy Copeland 

 Fantastic Foxes - Theo-Lee Seymour  

 

  Little Ladybird of the week 

 Isabella Biddulph  
      

Upcoming Trips  

Macclesfield Forest  Year 3 - Monday 21st October 2019 

Peak Wildlife Park Year 4 - Wednesday 23rd October 2019 

Reception School Photo 

On Tuesday 22nd October The Chronicle will be in the take the 

Reception group photos for this year. 

Christmas Nativity Dates 
 

Nursery & Reception        Year 1 and Year 2 

9th  December - 1.45pm  10th  December - 1.45pm 

10th December - 9.45am      11th December - 9.45am 

Year 3    Year 4 

11th December - 6.30pm   12th December - 6.30pm 

12th December - 9.45am  13th December - 1.45pm   

Homework  
A reminder that homework is due in on Monday 21st October for all 

pupils.  
 

New homework menu’s will be posted on the school website by the 
end of next week.  

 
If you require a paper copy please inform your child’s class teacher. 

PTFA 

Halloween Disco - Thursday 24th October 

3.30-4.30pm Nursery/Reception/Year 1 

4.45m –5.45pm Year 2, 3 and 4 

Tickets cost £3.00  

Fancy dress optional but no face masks please.  

Tickets on sale now  via classrooms  

Children do not need to bring money with them on the night 

There will be a Family Fun Forest School session running at Knypersley 

First School over half-term, more info can be found on their website.  

http://knypersley.staffs.sch.uk/family-fun-forest-school-session-

thursday-31st-oct/  

http://knypersley.staffs.sch.uk/family-fun-forest-school-session-thursday-31st-oct/
http://knypersley.staffs.sch.uk/family-fun-forest-school-session-thursday-31st-oct/


Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

Macclesfield Forest Year 3 

Monday 21st October  

 

Peak Wildlife Park Year 3  

Wednesday 23rd October  

 

Halloween Disco  

Thursday 24th October  

 

School closes for half-term 

Friday 25th October  

 

School Opens  

Monday 4th November  

 

School closes for Christmas  

Friday 20th December  

 

School Opens  

Monday 6th January  

 

Standon Bowers Year 4  

Wednesday 26th February  

 

 

 

18th October 2019 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can be patient when 
listening to others  

 

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

House Points 
 

Overall, Jupiter are the 
winners this half-term 
and will be rewarded 

with a non-uniform day 
next Friday  

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars 98.30% Busy Bees 93.60%   

Terrific Tigers 96.92% 

Perfect Panthers 90.38% Learning Lions 94.44% 

Super Squirrels 87.00%  Wise Owls 93.33% 

Fantastic Foxes 94.00%         Brilliant Badgers 98.64% 
 

Last weeks winners are Brilliant Badgers - well done! 

 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 93.82% 

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

 

  

Christmas Pantomime 
 

On Wednesday 11th December       
Chaplin's will be in school to perform 

‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ to all pupils in 
the school hall. 

 

The cost of this is £4.00 per pupil and this 
is payable via ParentPay no later than 

Thursday 21st November.  
 

If you require a barcode please contact 
the school office.  

 

FIREWORK EXTRAVAGANZA!!! 

Saturday 9th November 2019 

Knypersley First School 

 

Gates open at 5pm. Fireworks start at 6.45pm. 

Ticket on sale at the office 

Family ticket £12 (£15 on the night) 

Adult £4 (£5 on the night) 

 Child/OAP £3 (£4 on the night) 

Attendance  

You will now find our updated attendance policy on 

the school website.  

Please note that any period of unauthorised leave 

may result in a parent receiving a penalty notice 

fine.   

Also persistent lateness may also result in a parent 

receiving a penalty notice fine. 

http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/policies/  

If you require a paper copy of the attendance policy 

please contact the school office. 

School Council  

This week the school council presented their first whole 

school assembly and some of the representatives even 
spoke in front of the whole school! 

In this we shared that we would like to introduce a head 
boy and head girl at our school. The school council will 

interviewing the candidates after half-term. 

We also shared our first fundraiser of the academic year 
‘Splat the Teacher’ This will be held on Friday 25th       

October at 3:15pm on the playground.  £2 for 3 wet 
sponges to be thrown at your teachers!   

       All money will be put towards a class set of iPads of 

the school as this is what the children of Kingsfield First 
School said they wanted.  

 

A reminder that bikes and scooters should 

not be ridden on the school playground and 

should be stored neatly in the bike shed.  

http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/policies/

